
 

 

 
UPCOMING DATES 

 

December 22 
· Report Cards Go Home 
· Last Day of School 

January 8 
· Return to School 

January 8 to 12 
· First Week of Hot Lunches 
 
January 9 
· MDI Start - Grade 6 

January 11 
· Reynolds Flexible Studies:  
  Leadership in Learning Info Night 
 
January 15 
· LMPA Meeting 7pm 
 
January 17 
· Mount Doug and Esquimalt  
  Challenge Program Info Night 

January 24 
· PAC Meeting 6pm - South Campus 
 
January 26 
· Pro D Day (No School) 

Lansdowne Middle School 

This Week @ Lansdowne 
Week of December 18 to 22, 2023 

 

CELL PHONE POLICY 

This is a reminder that Lansdowne is a device free School. 

 

This means that students are expected to keep their phone in their locker 

during school hours (including break times). 

 

Students may use their phone during instruction times with permission and 

guidance from their teacher for brief educational purposes only.   

 

Please know that all students can be reached quickly by phoning the North 

(250-598-3336) or South (250-592-2170)campus office.  One of the most used 

student rationales for having to keep their phone is that “my mom/dad always 

needs to be able to contact me.”  Please do not hesitate to call the school office 

anytime to speak to your child or pass on necessary information. 

 

Thank you for supporting your child with this expectation. 

LANSDOWNE HOT LUNCHES 
 

A huge thank you to all our Hot Lunch providers: 

Monday is White Spot (Quadra and McKenzie) 

Tuesday is Mucho Burrito (Tuscany Village) 

Wednesday is Panago Pizza (3690 Shelbourne Street) 

Thursday is Subway (101-1633 Hillside Avenue) 

Friday is K-Town Sushi (1640 Cedar Hill Cross Road) 

Please consider supporting these local businesses that do such a great job facilitating our school 
hot lunch fundraiser. 

Reminder - there will be no hot lunches next week.   
These will start again on Monday, January 8, 2024. 

Report Cards 

We will be communicating Student Learning for 
the end of term one on Friday, December 22.  
Please return report card envelopes so they 
can be reused for terms 2 and 3. 



 

 

 

THE MIDDLE YEARS  
DEVELOPMENT INSTRUMENT (MDI)  

 

Families of Grade 6 Students, 
 
School District 61 has again partnered with the Human Early Learning 
Partnership (HELP) at the University of British Columbia to measure children’s 
social and emotional development, health, and well-being through the Middle 
Year Development Instrument (MDI). The MDI is a self-report questionnaire 
that asks children in middle childhood about their thoughts, feelings and 
experiences. The MDI is the first survey of its kind to gather information about 
the lives of children both in school and in the community, from their own 
perspective. The survey questions align with the BC Ministry of Education’s K-
12 curriculum, which includes a focus on promoting children’s personal and 
social competencies. 
 
Grade 4 and grade 6 students are invited to complete the MDI during class time 
between January and early March.  
 
For more information and to view the questionnaires:  http://
earlylearning.ubc.ca/mdi/ 
 
If you don’t want your child to participate, please contact your child’s teacher, 
fill out the withdrawal form at the end of the parent/guardian informed passive 
consent letter that will be sent home in early January, or contact the MDI 
project staff at mdi@help.ubc.ca.   

http://earlylearning.ubc.ca/mdi/
http://earlylearning.ubc.ca/mdi/
mailto:mdi@help.ubc.ca


 

 

Anti-Vaping Resources 

The Ministry of Health has informative resources available to help youth, parents and educators 
learn about the adverse effects of vaping. Information can be found on The A-Z of Vaping web page. 

 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/vaping/the-a-z-of-vaping

